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Children in the Library 

 

 Parents or guardians over the age of 18 must, at all times, assume 

responsibility for their childrens’ conduct in the library. 

 Parents, or a responsible adult, must remain, at all times, in the 

company of children ages 6 years and younger. 

 For children, ages 7 through 13, a responsible adult or guardian, 

over the age of 18, must be in the building. 

 All parents are reminded that the library is a public building and 

extreme caution should be exercised in leaving unattended 

children, even over the age of 14. 

 Children ages 6 and under are not allowed on the computers at 

all. 

 Children ages 7-13 must be accompanied by a parent or 

responsible adult, over the age of 18, on a neighboring computer. 

 The library staff is unable to assume responsibility for unattended 

children, whether they are in the main library, or in the childrens’ 

section. 

 Parents of noisy, disruptive children may be asked to escort them 

from the building. 

 If found unattended and parent or guardian cannot be located 

within 30 minutes, library staff is authorized to notify the 

Department of Childrens’ Services or the Englewood Police 

Department, who will take custody of the child(ren). 

Rachael Jones, Library Director 


